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18147 Coastline Drive
Malibu, CA 90265

November 15, 1982

Carla Breeze
302 1/2 Rio Grande S.W.
Albugquerque, New Mexico 87104
Dear Carla,
I'm gladee had a chance to talk on the telephone.
I'm eagerly awaiting your words and pictures about
"Pueblo Deco" and especially the stories about the Pop
Shaffer Hotel and Rancho Bonito,

I along with all the people at SPACES appreciate
your taking the time. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,



